Exhibit 10
City Proposal (CPA19-05)

From: Shannon Stevens

To: Community Development Email

Subject: Annual Comprehensive Plan Ammendment
Date: Monday, April 15, 2019 11:25:14 AM

Re: File#CPA19-05
Dear Committee,

I am a resident and owner located at 825 NW Hill Street. | am against the following change

for the following reasons:

1. This entire area is residential. All homes are family residences and would not benefit
from a commercial property.

2. The change would increase car traffic and potential injury with the increased traffic.
Specifically on Hill Street.

3. The current “lot” or “park” on Hill Street is used by children and families for play and
activities.

Please take a careful and thoughtful look at the surrounding area and this community. The
benefits do not outweigh the potential problems and issues that would arise from changing this
property designation.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Shannon Stevens

825 NW Hill Street

Camas, WA 98607
360-281-2786

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPad
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